
 ACUA will no longer accept bulky rigid plastics at the  

 Environmental Park, 6700 Delilah Rd, Egg Harbor Township after 

11/30/2020. 

Bulky Rigid Plastics Recycling Ending 

November 30th, 2020! 

 Galloway Township will no longer accept bulky rigid plastics at 

the Convenience Center, 570 Galloway Rd, Galloway after 

11/28/2020. 

 Do not put bulky rigid plastics in your 

curbside recycling bin.  
 

 Donate plastic bins/totes, coolers, flower/

garden pots, hangers, laundry baskets, 

lawn furniture, milk/soda crates, pallets, 

pet carriers, etc.   



 

Bulky Rigid Plastic  

Recycling Ending 

November 30, 
2020 

For more information please go to www.acua.com 


